
Dear Festival Visitor, 

Thank you for attending our festival! We hope you had a wonderful experience. 

To help us improve future festivals, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. Please take a 

few moments to complete our survey. 

Feedback Survey 

How satisfied were you with the festival? 

Very Satisfied Satisfied Neutral Dissatisfied Very Dissatisfied  

 

What was your favorite part of the festival? 

 

 

How can we improve the festival for next year? 

 

 

 

Your input is invaluable to us. Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts! 

Best regards, 

The Festival Organizing Team 


